
February 4， 2016 

ExceJJency， 

The Governmcnt of Japan ha5 notified the Governmcnt of the United State5 of America of the 
decision of the Japan Fair Trade Commission (JFTC) to cooduct a 5urvey with respect to 
po5siblc飢 ticompetitivecooduct in the motor vehicle dealership aod distribution system in Japan. 
In addition to other 50凶印5，the survey will include information gathered through interviews 
with U.S. and other foreign manufacturcrs and the Japao Automobi1e lmporters Association， and 
be completed no later th加 twoyears aftcr the entry Inlo force of the Trans-Pacific Partnership 
Agreement with respect to Japao and the United States. The results of the s町veywi 11 be madc 
available to the public. 

His Excellency 
Mr. Michael B.G. Froman 

Unitcd States Trade Representative 

九ふい、
Kenichiro Sasae 
Ambassador Extraordinary 
and Plenipotentiary of Japao 
to the United States of America 


